Fixtures report 2018 / 2019

After just over a season away from St Vincent coming back to our home ground made it one of the most fluid in many years in organising fixtures. Having later fixtures times at St Vincent helped our four teams at the start of the season and we were able to move teams around to accommodate Men’s 1s as they cannot play under the floodlights due to HHA stipulations with umpires. A kind winter meant only one weekend of re arrangements and these were only due to teams travelling from afar who were hit by frost and issues with travel, not us as a club. These games were completed by the end of the season. Thank you to Captains / managers / coaches for their updates on pitch conditions and informing me of changes from the opposition. 
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